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On 18 September 2020 our public consultation on proposals to develop an NHS Rehabilitation 

Centre closed. We are currently in the process of considering the findings of that consultation and 

will be developing a Decision Making Business Case (DMBC) that will be presented to our 

Governing Body on 2 December 2020. The DMBC will detail how we have incorporated the 

findings of the consultation into our plans and make recommendations to the Governing Body on 

how best to proceed.  

To inform the development of the DMBC a Findings Consideration Panel (FCP) has been 

established and will meet on 9 October 2020 and 23 October 2020. The panel will review the 

consultation findings and highlight areas that should be considered when developing the DMBC. 

The panel is comprised of CCG Non-Executive Directors and Officers; Healthwatch Nottingham 

and Nottinghamshire and patient representatives.  

We have enclosed two draft reports of consultation findings. These are: 

 The main consultation findings report 

 Report by Healthwatch Nottingham and Nottinghamshire. 

 


